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I-95 / SR 896 Interchange – Upcoming Ramp Closures 

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that the Contractor will require 
ramp closures for the SR 896 NB and SB ramps to I-95 SB for utility work and overnight ramp closures for the 
NB SR 896 to NB I-95 for paving work. 

 
Dates and Location (weather permitting): 

 
 
RAMP CLOSURES 

 
• Wednesday July 5 and Thursday July 6: Daytime Ramp Closure – NB and SB SR 896 to SB I-95. See 

Detour Below.  (7AM – 9PM) 
 

• Friday July 7 through Friday July 14:  Full-time Ramp Closure – NB and SB SR 896 to SB I-95. See 
Detour Below. (7AM July 7 through 7PM July 14) 
   

• Wednesday July 5 and Thursday July 6:  Overnight Ramp Closure – NB SR 896 to NB I-95.  See Detour 
Below. (9PM to 5AM) 
 

 
 
JULY 5 AND 6: DAYTIME RAMP CLOSURE/ JULY 7 THROUGH JULY 14: FULL TIME RAMP CLOSURE 

NB and SB SR 896 to SB I-95 
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July 5 and July 6: Overnight Closure, NB SR 896 to NB I-95 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
For additional information for the I-95/SR 896 Interchange Project, please visit 95896improvements.com  
 

https://95896improvements.com/

